
   

 

July 2025 

Construction Notice #1 

Broadview and Eastern Flood Protection 

Construction Manager: PCL Construction  

Traffic and Construction Notice   

Mobilization begins at Eastern Avenue approaching the Don Valley Parkway Ramp, beginning Monday, 
July 14th at 7 a.m until Friday, August 1st at 5 p.m. 

Beginning Monday, July 14, 2025, the Broadview Eastern Avenue Flood Protection Project will begin mobilization 
activities, which will require temporary lane reductions eastbound on Eastern Avenue prior to the Don Valley 
Parkway on-ramp.  This work is required to stage materials and construct a laydown area within the adjacent clover 
leaf near the on-ramp.  
 
What to expect as soon as July 14th  

• Eastbound curb lane along Eastern Avenue will be closed.  

• Access to the DVP on-ramp will be maintained at all times. 

• Sidewalk access will not be impacted.  

• Flag persons will be on-site to ensure the safe passage of cyclists and pedestrians 

 

 
Above: Aerial shot of Eastern Avenue showing the use of traffic guides (orange markers) to section of 
mobilization  

 
Upcoming Work: Watermain pre-construction beginning Wednesday, July 30th to Friday, August 29th 

To prepare for the first stage of construction, the existing median island along Eastern Avenue will be removed to 
facilitate future traffic staging and underground utility work. The active work zone will be segregated from traffic. 
The median will then be restored with asphalt to match the existing lane surface. Traffic will be controlled by 
closing lanes and using traffic delineators.   
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What to expect as soon as July 30th  

• One lane in each direction of eastbound and westbound traffic along Eastern Avenue.  

• Access to the DVP on-ramp will be maintained at all times.

• Paid Duty Officers and Traffic Control Persons will be on site during peak periods.

• Pedestrian sidewalks or cycling facilities will not be impacted

Above: Aerial shot of Eastern Avenue near the Don Valley Parkway, showing work zones, traffic flow, and 
temporary traffic control using barrels. 

This project will provide flood protection to the last remaining area still at risk following the completion of the Port 
Lands Flood Protection project. It will address the critical need for flood protection infrastructure to improve long-
term resilience and stormwater management in the area. It will also allow for the future Broadview Avenue 
extension and is the final piece to enable the rezoning of the East Harbour Precinct for mixed use development.    

Waterfront Toronto and PCL are working in close coordination with the ongoing City of Toronto Adelaide & Eastern 
Bridges Rehabilitation Project to minimize impacts and disruption to residents and local traffic. 

Questions? 

To learn more about this project, please visit the Broadview Eastern Flood Protection project page 
(https://www.waterfrontoronto.ca/our-projects/broadview-and-eastern-flood-protection) 

For any questions or concerns, email us at info@waterfrontoronto.ca

Waterfront Toronto 

251 Queens Quay East, Suite #301, Toronto, Ontario, M5A 0X3. 416-214-1344   
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